
Dear HMC Resident,

This month the Hunt Military Communities Foundation, in partnership with Hunt Military Communities, will launch 
its fourth annual Hunt Little Heroes program. This program aims to highlight the extraordinary military children who 
serve our communities thoughtfully and meaningfully. If you know of a military child aged 4-15 who works to make 
the community where they live a better place, please encourage them to apply to be a Hunt Little Hero. All 
applicants will receive a unique commemorative coin, hero cape, and mask. Three outstanding children will be 
awarded a monetary gift and the opportunity to have a matching award presented to the charity of their choice. 
Applications open March 15, 2023, and run through April 30, 2023. For more information, please visit 
HuntMilitaryCommunitiesFoundation.org. As we usher out winter and welcome the warmer days of spring, I wish 
you and your family the best. Thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President & Chief Executive O�cer
Hunt Military Communities
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HUNT LITTLE HEROES
Share Your Story!

We are honoring children of military families. Share your story 
and become a Hunt Little Hero in your community! 

As part of the ‘Hunt Little Heroes’ program, we want children of 
military families to share their “Hero Story” of what they think it 
takes to be a hero and how they’ve been a positive in�uence in their 
community. Submit an essay, video, or drawing to the link below.

Entries accepted from midnight on March 15, 2023 to 11:59 p.m. 
on April 30, 2023.

Apply at the following link: HuntLittleHeroes.org/Apply

Share Your Story!
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360-447-5800
@WhidbeyIslandFamilyHousing
@WhidbeyIslandFamilyHousing

https://huntlittleheroes.org/Apply
https://huntmilitarycommunitiesfoundation.org/


COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS
Our window repair and replacement project is ongoing in Crescent Harbor.

GOOD NEWS STORIES
Thanks to our Dumpster Day, we were able to cut down on clutter in the 
community and jump start Spring Cleaning! 

IMPORTANT EVENTS
Community Cleanup

Residents and volunteers can join the Hunt team in a community 
cleanup. We will walk the neighborhood together to pick up garbage or 
debris. All supplies will be provided. Hunt can provide volunteer 
certi�cates for anyone who attends. Meet at any community center for 
supplies on March 2nd from 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM. Supplies will be available 
all day if residents wish to come earlier. 

Golden Rock Scavenger Hunt

From March 13th through March 17th, Golden Rocks will be hidden 
around the community. Find one and bring it to the community center for 
a prize! This event is for all current residents and once all rocks are found 
the event ends.

St. Patrick’s Day

Families can visit their local community center to “press their luck” and win 
a prize! Come on March 17th from 9:00 AM until the prizes are gone. This 
event is for current residents only and there is a one-prize per-person limit.

Pizza on the Go

To celebrate the launch of Tenant Satisfaction Surveys, residents can drive 
up to the Victory Terrace Community Center and pick up a pizza on March 
24th. You must be a current resident, and please have your ID ready.  
While supplies last.

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Tenant Satisfaction Survey coming soon, make sure residents have 
updated their primary email with our o�ce to ensure delivery.  

Friendly reminder to secure renter’s insurance!  

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Ryan Neal

Ryan is a Warehouse Supervisor here at Whidbey Island. 
He's a cancer survivor of 32 years. When asked what he 
loves about his job, he said, “It's not a coworker 
environment, it’s more like a family.”

WhidbeyIslandFamilyHousing.com

CONTACT INFORMATION
O�ce Hours: 8 AM – 5 PM
O�ce Number: 360-447-5800
Email: NorthSoundRSO@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @WhidbeyIslandFamilyHousing
Website: WhidbeyIslandFamilyHousing.com

BRAGGING RIGHTS GALORE!
This is From Last Month

“Everything was great! Our leasing agent was great and very open with 
everything we needed to know. She made it all easier for us” (2/23)

“Tech was great! Finished everything and even took care of another issue 
while he was present. Very professional” (2/26)

“Technician was extremely professional and even brought treats for the dogs. 
Most courteous technician I’ve had come to any house I’ve lived in” (2/19)

“Jerry is the best. He was on time and solved the problem very quickly” (2/17) 

“Jerry is so wonderful! He is so kind and polite and wonderful! He �xed our 
door and made it better than before! Please whatever you are paying him PAY 
HIM MORE to keep him!!!” (2/16). 

“Jason has been to our house so many times and �xed our issues every time. 
He’s personable and professional. Can’t get much better than that! Especially 
grateful since most of his house calls to us are when one of us is deployed. We 
are very thankful!” (2/14)

FUN STATS
New Move-Ins Welcomed: 35
Work Orders Completed: 651
SatisFacts Surveys Received: 52
Average Move-In Score: 4.44
Average Work Order Score: 4.86

SHARE YOUR STORY STARTING MARCH 15TH -
ENTIRE THE HUNT LITTLE HEROES CONTEST



@WhidbeyIslandFamilyHousingCONNECT WITH US! @WhidbeyIslandFamilyHousing
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